Palm Desert is a remarkable community, one that has been shaped and influenced by the visions of its elected
leadership and the many who have served on its boards, committees, and commissions since its incorporation

in 1973. Its successes have similarly been supported by the employees who have committed themselves to

serving Palm Desert, guiding, advising, managing, and making decisions for the betterment of the community.

We celebrate those who have chosen to work for the City of Palm Desert and have been identified by their
peers of providing exemplary service to the City and its residents.

Janet Moore
In appreciation for her exemplary service
9/15/1988 - 3/3/2022




